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Davis, Meghaan

From: Davis, Meghaan
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 10:28 AM
To: Elizabeth Nathan
Subject: RE: August 12, 2020 communication

Okay, I have you down for August 12, 2020 council communication.

Thank you – 
 
Meghaan Davis 
OSS II | Office of the City Auditor 
The City of Portland, Oregon 
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130 
Portland, OR  97204-1987 
T: (503) 823.0918 
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov  
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

 

From: Elizabeth Nathan <elizabeth@ebandbean.com>
Sent:Wednesday, July 29, 2020 10:22 AM
To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: August 12, 2020 communication

Sure, thank you.

I’m planning to testify as a small business owner, and on behalf of over 6,000 small business owners locally in support of
fundamental police reform.

Is that enough info?

On Jul 29, 2020, at 10:18 AM, Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Can you send me a few sentences about your topic and I will put your name on the schedule for that
date.

Thank you –
 
Meghaan Davis
OSS II | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR  97204-1987
T: (503) 823.0918
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F: (503) 823.4571
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 

From: Elizabeth Nathan <elizabeth@ebandbean.com>
Sent:Wednesday, July 29, 2020 10:15 AM
To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: August 12, 2020 communication

got it i’l wait for august for communication, please. do i need to sign up for that?

On Jul 29, 2020, at 10:14 AM, Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
wrote:

If you would like to speak on an agenda item that is already scheduled then I can check
to see how that sign up is, but for a communication spot you will not be able to speak
today.

Thank you –
 
Meghaan Davis
OSS II | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR  97204-1987
T: (503) 823.0918
F: (503) 823.4571
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 

From: Elizabeth Nathan <elizabeth@ebandbean.com>
Sent:Wednesday, July 29, 2020 10:12 AM
To: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: August 12, 2020 communication

thanks i can do that but are you now saying there is NOT an opportunity today?

On Jul 29, 2020, at 10:11 AM, Davis, Meghaan
<Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov> wrote:

Hi Elizabeth,
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We apologize about the miscommunication on wanting to speak this
week.

The next earliest spot we have is August 12, 2020. Would you like to
sign up for that date?

Thank you –
 
Meghaan Davis
OSS II | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR  97204-1987
T: (503) 823.0918
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.



Filed ___________________ 

MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By _____________________ 
      Deputy 
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